
For more information and to register scan the QR CODE or contact: 
Susan van den Ham - Golden Plains Shire Council 
Ph: 03 5220 7157
Email: susan.vandenham@gplains.vic.gov.au

Revisiting the group’s purpose
Understanding the benefits of being a welcoming group
Appreciating the variety of people in our community who may like to join their group and
don’t work ‘normal’ hours
Exploring what can be done to be more open and flexible 
Uncovering tools and tactics that can facilitate (and ‘open up’) opportunities

When our communities and the world around us change, as community-based groups, it’s
important we take stock of what we are doing and how we are responding to those changes,
especially the way they are impacting the community we are here to support. 

People’s lives are different. These differences in their work habits and personal pursuits
mean the way they interact with others around them, and our groups is also different; as is
the way we respect and work with differences. This session is about having a good rethink
about how we engage and welcome different groups and people as well as how we can open
our doors wider and embrace these rapid changes. Topics include:

Putting Out The Welcome Mat 
COUNCIL CHAMBERS BANNOCKBURN & ONLINE  | 10:00AM - 12:30PM 

This free workshop is proudly
provided by Golden Plains Shire
Council in conjunction with Non
Profit Training. 
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COMMUNITY
CAPACITY 
BUILDING 
TRAINING
 JOIN US FOR THIS FREE WORKSHOP

Workshop details 
L﻿ocation: Golden Plains Shire Council, Council Chambers, 2 Pope St, Bannockburn or online
via MS Teams  
Date / Time: Tuesday 25 July | 10:00am - 12:30pm
Cost: Free 


